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For immediate release: 

January 3, 2011 
 

Re: End of Life for the following camera Power Supply: EA12D8-P9 
 
 
To all of our customers and partners; 
 
 
This is an official End of Life (EOL) notice for the following camera power supply: EA12D8-P9 
 
 
Fast advancements in the technology cause the replacement parts to become obsolete and unavailable very 
quickly. Effective immediately, i³ International can no longer sell the above model however i³ International will 
continue to support and services these products for five years to the date of the power supply manufacture.    
 
Unfortunately, no replacement model is available at this time. 
 
Please contact technical support at support@i3international.com or by phone: 1.877.877.7241 if you have any 
questions or issues. 
 
 
i³ International Inc. 
Technical Support and Services 
1.877.877.7241 
support@i3international.com 
 
 
 


